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Making Promises You Can Keep  
in SoC Development Projects 

As you get started on a new SoC development project, your stakeholders, investors, and 

customers likely will demand answers to a number of difficult questions:

 “When will the device be ready?”

 “How well will it perform?”

 “How much will it cost to develop?”

 “What will be the unit cost?”

” What are the project risks?

“What happens if requirements change?”

...and “are those risks under control?”

Experience is always a great teacher; but when you are pushing the boundaries of innovation, 

that experience alone may not be enough. If you want the project to be a career boost and 

not a career bust, the onus falls on you to make credible predictions of financial and technical 

outcomes for your project.
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Step 2: Predicting Performance and Silicon Area 

Arm Flexible Access provides a modelling environment to simulate the IP computing 

performance when running your specific software. This helps ensure that your design is 

optimized for your compute workload at the earliest stages of your project. 

You can gain further insight into the performance and the cost structure of your completed 

device by using the included Arm Artisan Physical IP. This enables you to predict the of 

power requirement, clock speed and silicon area of your device. 

Step 1: Set Out on the Right Path  

One of the reasons Arm created the new Arm Flexible Access program was to help chip 

designers launch their SoC projects successfully. Complete commercial transparency and 

upfront price books for both licenses and royalties help you predict and manage costs, while 

accessing a huge portfolio of compute IP and tools that give you the freedom to explore and 

experiment before moving forward with the best technical solution. No license fees are due until 

tape out so design teams can pivot without penalty.  You can design confidently, knowing you are 

on the path to completing a product that will be both commercially and technically successful. 

“ Having the freedom to 
experiment in low-power SoC 
design has been game-changing 
for Atmosic,” says Ali Bukhari, 
director of product marketing 
at Atmosic Technologies. “Our 
engineering team can run an 
FPGA with an Arm Cortex-M23 
image or a Cortex-M4, for 
example, and do various 
simulations without losing 
development time or paying 
up-front NRE (non-recurring 
engineering costs), avoiding 
lock-in to a particular CPU.”

As Saleel Awsare from Synaptics says:

 “ The program gives us that 
agility and freedom of choice 
without having to worry about 
complicated licensing terms.” 
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Step 3: Manage your Risk and Meet Your Commitments 

The IP included in Arm Flexible Access is proven, compatible, verified and documented. You can 

design quickly and spend less time debugging and minimizing the chance of a respin that could 

set your project back by months. 

As an Arm Flexible Access member, you would also benefit from Arm engineering support to 

keep your project on track, as well as online technical training to build the capability of your 

team. 

With more than 180 billion Arm chips already shipped, there is a clear path from concept to 

foundry to deployment. The vast Arm ecosystem and established developer base, estimated 

at over 10 million developers, can provide an extension to your team and help you meet your 

deadlines. These millions of developers also drive strong demand for Arm solutions and will 

help you maximize profit for your device. 

SoC innovation requires the freedom to explore and the confidence to design, no matter how 

complex the challenges. Arm Flexible Access offers complete commercial transparency and the 

lowest-cost, lowest-risk access to the world’s leading IP, software tools, training and developer 

base, so you can make your idea a reality. 

For more information, check out our short 1-minute video and customer stories on our 

webpage here 

To speak to one of Arm’s experts, contact Nivetha S on LinkedIn, by email or on this form here.

https://www.arm.com/campaigns/flexible-access
https://www.linkedin.com/in/nivetha-sundararajan-64318582/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&source=mailto&to=nivetha@arm.com
https://www.arm.com/campaigns/flexible-access

